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Pewaukee Hires Barnes As New
High School Boys Volleyball Coach

PEWAUKEE, WI - Pewaukee High School is proud to announce it has hired Allison Barnes as its
newly added Varsity Boys Volleyball coach. This will be a new program within Pirate athletics and will
have its first season in the fall of 2021.

Barnes comes to Pewaukee from Heritage Christian High School
where she was the head varsity boys volleyball coach. Barnes has
ten years of coaching experience, fifteen years of playing experience
and four years as an official. Barnes was a stand out player for
Waukesha West and played collegiately for Ripon College. In
addition, Barnes currently works for Direct Supply in Milwaukee and is
originally from Waukesha, WI.

“I am thrilled to be a part of the new Men’s Volleyball program!” said
Barnes. “I look forward to building a successful program and for the
opportunity to work with and develop these young athletes. | can’t
wait to be a part of the Pirate Community!”

"We are excited to bring Allison Barnes on as the new, and first, men’s volleyball coach at Pewaukee
High School" said Athletic and Activities Director, Jeff Behrens. "She is a highly energetic, positive,
motivated coach with a deep knowledge of the sport. Coach Barnes will do a great job of starting this
program, building a foundation and developing a path for sustainability and success for this program
and the athletes involved.”

Pewaukee School District is a public 4K-12 district offering an award-winning, future-ready education

to over 3,000 students on a unique, single-campus setting. We passionately commit to our mission to
open the door to each child's future.
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